
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and families,  

 

Thank you ever so much for your kind donations for our school raffle. The HPSA are busy 

putting together the hampers and making them look pretty! They are very colourful and 

will make a fantastic prize for our lucky winners! We will share some pictures online so 

watch this space. 

 

Last year, the hampers were a great success and the winners were very excited to receive their 

prizes.  

 

Raffle tickets are on sale!!! 

 

Each class will be allocated a 100 number square so rather than having a ticket, a square 

will be allocated.  This is to avoid using tickets. A square costs £1. You can purchase as 

many squares as you like. Please feel free to get your wider families and friends involved 

so we can raise as much money as possible.  

 

Tickets will be on sale until Tuesday 14th December and the winners will be drawn on 15th 

December.  

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

The HPSA - Your PTA 

 
 
 

  


